

Newsletter Date: March 9, 2016

Be a gift to the world

Volume 20, Issue 34

# Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT, then let the meeting chair know.

# March 9th, 2016

Front Door Greeters: Robb Mowbray & Ev Boegh

Front-of-House:

Invocation: Harry Stephan

**Introductions:** Dawne Anderson

Rotary Minute: Nathan Thornton

50/50:

Dawne Anderson

**Sgt At Arms:** Dave Thompson

#### March 16th, 2016

Front Door Greeters: Leanna Plug & Terry Rogers

Front-of-House:

**Invocation:** Randall Taylor

Introductions: Ron Blank

Rotary Minute: Dave Thompson

50/50:

Dawne Anderson

Sgt At Arms:

Denise Davidson

# March 24th, 2016

Front Door Greeters: Kris Rongve & Neil Sorsdahl

Front-of-House: Jeff Boegel

**Invocation:** Nathan Thornton

Introductions:
Don Bonner

**Rotary Minute:** 

Bob Wall

50/50:

Patrick Maguire

Sgt @ Arms:

Daryl Knievel

# Weekly Wake-up

upcoming Programs

March 9th - Dr. Ed Nicholson Pres. Millennium 3 Consulting

March 16th - Business Meeting

March 23rd - Nelson Allen, Rotary International

# Catch a Smile at Bayview School last week...



Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Club Birthdays

No Birthdays this week.

Club Anniversaries

No Anniversaries this week.

Meeting Notes - March 2nd, 2016 submitted by Terry Rogers, photos by Donna Allen

## **Visiting Rotarians**

Dave Perry previously from our club now with the Duncan Club



#### Guests

Barbara Robinson guest speaker, Daniel Valdiri exchange student, Daryoush Firouzli, former member possibly returning to the club.

#### **Rotary Minute**

Randall Taylor relived the very successful 20<sup>th</sup> Anniversary event held last Wednesday at the Tap house Restaurant. Randall acknowledged the great work of Ev and her team including Robb, Nelson, Donna, Rod, Denise, Janet and Ron. Ev suggested that we host such an event every year.



#### **Guest Speaker Barbara Robinson**

Barbara moved from Red Deer in 2011 and joined NUKO (Nanaimo Unique Kids Organization) NU-KO was formed in 2005 by a group of parents who came together to assist their children who faced neuro-developmental challenges. NUKO, a not-for profit organization, was founded to provide additional support for their children who were struggling in the existing school environment.

Barbara is the staff supervisor and head of fundraising for NUKO.

Nuko operates a learning centre that employs professional staff to provide academic support and skill building for school aged children. The centre runs Mon-Fri September through June. In the summer they operate Day Camps.

In addition, NUKO also runs an Early Intervention Program for children under six years of age on the Autism Spectrum.

Barbara advised that they are located in at Longwood Station just below the Thrifty's store.

Rotary can help by making a monetary contribution to help fund their Summer Program.

Eileen read a thank you letter from the Hospital Foundation for our continued monetary and volunteering support for the P.A.R.T.Y. program.

Ev advised that we are considering a fundraiser in September to raise money for Nepal

#### **Birthday**

Happy Birthday sung for Brian K.

#### Draw 50/50

No winner although Eileen did win a sleeve of golf balls.

Fines and happy bucks filled club coffers

And on that note we then recited the 4 way test.





# Rotary Contacts

Club President:

Eileen Tatton

Past President:

Don Bonner

Vice President:

Evelyn Boegh

Club Secretary:

Ron Blank Club Treasurer:

Anna Jones

Club President Elect:

Neil Sorsdahl

International Service Director:

Nelson Allen

**Community Service Director:** 

Harry Stephan

Youth Service Director:

Terry Rogers

**Club Service Director:** 

Don Bonner

**Bulletin Editor:** 

Robb Mowbray

**Assistant Governor Area 4:** 

Bev Hilton, Oceanside

District Governor 2015-2016:

Rose Bowman, Chehalis

RI President 2015-2016:

K.R. "Ravi" Ravindran

4.40/00 ...

## Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up information is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Neil Sorsdahl at goldendivot@shaw.ca

~~~~~

# Four Way Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon

Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Frith-Radcliffe Auditorium, Kiwanis Village, 6:15 p.m.

Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, 3rd Street Fieldhouse, 5 p.m.

Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m.

Friday - Nanaimo - Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.

HAVE A
GREAT WEEK!

